Government : .
of Alberta m Travellers’ advisory

Aberton

October 21, 2009

Ferries near Drumheller, Edson close for season

Drumheller and Edson... Motorists are advised that the Bleriot Ferry near Drumheller and
the Rosevear Ferry near Edson are closed for the season.

The Bleriot Ferry carries Highway 838 traffic over the Red Deer River north of Drumheller. The
ferry will re-open in May, weather permitting.

The Rosevear Ferry carries traffic from a local road over the McLeod River near Highway 16
near Edson. The ferry will re-open in May, weather permitting.

The Alberta government operates seven ferries as part of the provincial highway network. Visit
www.transportation.alberta.ca/1965.htm for more information on provincial highway ferries.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Gordon Wilton Terry Carter
Maintenance Contract Inspector Operations Manager (Edson)
(Drumheller) Alberta Transportation
Alberta Transportation 780-723-8250

403-823-1788
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